
The Project created the Work Readiness Program, 
designed to provide participants with training, 
mentoring and employment support prior to placement 
on the Project. The Project engaged Indigenous 
Work Placement Provider, Goanna Services, to recruit 
and provide mentoring to assist participants through 
the program. The mentor provides a link between 
trainees, families, employers, supervisors, and  
third-party support agencies, to assist participants 
in their transition from training to employment.  The 
three-week program features several training 
activities that lead to a formal qualification - 
Certificate II/III in Civil Construction and aims to 
improve employment opportunities in the Greater 
Western Sydney region and addresses projected 
skills shortages and construction industry growth.        
Upon the successful completion of the program, the 
participants were offered a full-time job opportunity 
on the Project which will provide invaluable 
experience learning from and working alongside the 
Project’s talented team.
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